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The house at 1500 S Riverview  has been vacant for a w hile and Matt and the 
hearing authority have tried w orking w ith the new  ow ners on rehabilitat ing the 
property.  The ow ners have basically opted not do any repairs and are w alking 
aw ay.   
 
The hearing authority convened and has ordered demolit ion.  We solicited tw o bids 
and I recommending the council aw ard Roger Carver the contract as he w as the 
low est responsible bidder.   
 
 
Pete Olson 
Tow n Manager 
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